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Do you  

Greetings fellow Post 112 members: 
 

I hope everyone is still taking all the necessary pre-
cautions, so no one gets ill.  According to the news, 
it seems no one really knows when this will all end 
or even what our “new” normal will be.  We ARE 
strong and will get through this as we have in the 
past with critical issues.  We must keep the faith 
that this will be more under control by the end of 
the year, which seems to be an eternity away pres-
ently.  Again, if you need anything, please do NOT 
hesitate to call me or one of our officers for assis-
tance.  Please be safe. 
 

On a happier note; your Post is now OPEN, well-
sort of.  Obviously, I do not get over to the Post dai-
ly or sometimes even weekly and for the safety of 
all we do not have face to face meetings yet.  I am 
however, still taking care of business that needs to 
be done to keep the Post in good working order.  I 
thank the Post Adjutant for his assistance as well 
as the Past Commanders who give their input to 
what must be done and accomplished.  We will 
continue to serve the membership as best we can 
until further notice and until the CDC restrictions 
are lifted.  With time and a LOT of patience, we 
may again be able to get together by the end of this 
year.  Try to call other members, they may be lone-
ly and just need to hear a friendly voice. 
 

We are not planning any major or large social 
events at this time as well.  My plan as of now, is to 
have a virtual September 11th ceremony with just 
the Adjutant and I doing a live ZOOM ceremony 
from the Post.  We must keep as much as we can 
to our “normal” schedule even though we cannot all 
be together.  Friday, September 18th is also Nation-
al POW/MIA Day and the Orlando Mayor will be 
doing a virtual ceremony in the rotunda of City Hall.  
This was created by the National League of Fami-
lies and was proclaimed by the US Congress in 
1998 and observed on the third Friday in Septem-
ber.  As I get information concerning the connec-
tion, I will pass it on to               Cont’d on Page 2 
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all that would like to watch from the safety of your home.   It would be nice to have a ceremony at 
our Post, but maybe next year.  Our annual picnic and dedication of the fantastic Four Chaplains 
monument by our flagpole is still on hold, but not forgotten.  The Sons will be attempting the Pan-
cake Breakfast in September, but more to follow on that from Commander Carten.   
 

Thanks to Scout Troop 613 and Tim Crumbly, we are collecting retired flags in our awesome looking 
retired flag collection box on the front porch of the Post.  This is a great asset to our Post as I receive 
many calls wondering where a person can leave a flag that needs to be retired correctly.  October 
24th is a tentative recognition date for Hunter Campbell and Tim Crumbly at our Post, time will tell.  
Halloween will be very interesting this year to say the least. 
 

Please stay safe and take care until we can meet again. 
 

For God and Country. 
Jim Middlekauff 
Commander, Post 112 

Membership Update—Bob Colbert 
I am filling for Vice Commander Bonney as he is out of area.  Our renewals were progressing well 
but have now slowed down.  We ended the 2020 membership drive with 131 members renewing.  
And, so far, we have had 80 members renew their memberships which is 61% of the Post.  You can 
renew ONLINE, or by mail (to the Post). Credit card payments need to be made ONLINE.  
 
Remember that we want everyone to have their card when 2021 starts which is why we start renew-
als in July. Your 2020 card is valid until December 31. 2020 and your new (2021) card will be valid 
from the time that you receive it until December 31, 2021.   
 
Are we missing your birthday? We try to list the birthdays of the Post Family members in each issue 
of the newsletter for the two months it covers.  If you do not see your name listed during your birth-
day month, it means that we have somehow lost (or never had) your birthday and we want to fix that.  
Please send an email that includes your birth month and day to bcolbert@usa.net so that we can 
add it.  If you’d rather write us a note, just send it to the Post at PO Box 910, Goldenrod, FL 32733-
0910 and mark it to the attention of the Adjutant. We want to celebrate everyone’s birthday with 
them! 



“virtually.” I won’t steal his thunder, but we want 
everyone to participate in future events so “stay 
tuned” for further details. As you drive by the 
Post on the weekends, you may see some ac-
tivity as our Sea Cadets are using the building 
again.  With a lot of luck, the “Breakfast at the 
Post” may be able to return, too. Watch the sign 
outside the Post as it will show when we feel 
safe in resuming these tributes to our Veterans. 
 

If you did not attend the August Auxiliary meet-
ing on Zoom, you missed as awesome presen-
tation by Detective Rebecca Hamilton from the 
SCSO who spoke about Scent Preservation 
Kits that are used to help find at-risk individuals 
who may wander away from home. The Auxilia-
ry is planning additional meetings with speakers 
and the entire Legion Family is always invited to 
attend.  
 

Attendance at our ZOOM meetings has been 
OK, but not GREAT.  If we must stay separat-
ed, ZOOM is probably the best possible means 
of sharing information among us in “real time” 
and serves as a platform for this exchange. We 
have had such success with using ZOOM that 
we will continue to “stream” the meetings at the 
Post EVEN AFTER THINGS ARE BACK TO 
‘NORMAL.” We have a portion of our member-
ship that do not wish to drive to the Post either 
because of distance or time of day, and they 
will not be excluded from the meetings this way.  
 

Just a quick word about ZOOM meetings. All 
you need to attend is a cell phone! You don’t 
even need a “smart phone” but a “smart phone” 
would allow you to see everyone.  For those 
who do not have email, you can call into the 
meetings by calling (312) 626-6799 and enter-
ing 862 8807 1778# and then # again.  Your 
phone number will be displayed, and we will ad-
mit you to the meeting. Remember, this is a 
“long distance” call and should not be called 
from a regular telephone.  
 

I hope to “see” you at the next regular meeting! 

WOW! What a year! We have so many things 
that have happened and so many changes to the 
way that we live that it is hard to image what 
“normal” is anymore! 
 

We are starting a new membership year, 2021, 
and we already have 80 members who have paid 
their 2021 dues.  And that is just the beginning!   
 

We will have a new roof on the Post in the next 
few weeks. Commander Middlekauff is also get-
ting pricing on gutters and possibly new flooring 
for the main hall. 
 

We have a new “Flag Retirement” box on the 
“front step” (which is no longer the main en-
trance) thanks to a Boy Scout Eagle project. We 
also have a permanent “Four Chaplain’s Memori-
al” by our flagpole, thanks to another Boy Scout 
Eagle project.  
 

We have been meeting “virtually” during the worst 
of the epidemic so that the Post is not suffering 
any loss of progress. We will continue to use 
Zoom for as long as necessary. 
 

We held a “Memorial Day Service” online so that 
the Post could continue its tribute to those who 
have gone before us. If you are on Facebook, 
you can watch the event as it was broadcast on 
Facebook live thanks to one of our Auxiliary 
members. 
 

And, I want to say that most of this would not 
have happened without the leadership of our 
Commander, Jim Middlekauff.  The Commander 
has been instrumental in “keeping the wheels 
turning” at the Post.  Thank you, Commander.  
You will see elsewhere in the newsletter that our 
Past Commanders nominated him in for 
“Legionnaire of the Year” at Department and the 
award was granted!  
 

And, now, back to work!  The Commander has 
expressed a desire to plan a couple of events at 
the Post if conditions improve and we can re-
sume something like a “normal” existence.  And, 
if conditions don’t improve, we will handle them 

Notes From the Adjutant’s Desk 
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Copy MUST be emailed to the editor as a jpg or 
Publisher file but payment MUST be mailed to 
the Post’s PO Box or hand delivered to the Post 
by the 15th of the month preceding publication. 
 

COPY DEADLINES: 
Jan-Feb issue—15December 
Mar-April issue—15February 
May-June issue—15April 
July-August issue—15June 
September-October issue—15August 
November-December issue—15October  
 

QUESTIONS—Contact the editor at 
407.401.8360 or email 
nell.colbert@communimatics.com. 

Would your business like to advertise in our 
Post newsletter? This newsletter, with distribu-
tion via email and USPS to over 200 members 
and organizations, is now accepting advertising 
for our monthly newsletters.  
 

Advertising rates per issue are as follows: 
Business card size - $ 6.00 (3 3/4"w x 2 1/4"l) 
1/4 page - $ 10.00 (3 3/4"w x 4 3/4"l) 
1/2 page - $ 18.00 (7 3/4"w x 4 3/4"l  or  3 3/4"w 
x 9 3/4"l) 
Full page - $ 30.00 (7 3/4"w x 9 3/4"l) 
 
If paid in advance for FIVE ISSUES, THE 
SIXTH ISSUE IS FREE! 

 

 



 9/12 at Post 63, Winter Gar-
den—6th District meeting 

 12/12 at Post 80, St. Cloud—
6th District meeting 

 2/20/21 at Post 286, Pine Cas-
tle—6th District meeting 

 3/20/2021 at Post 55, Cler-
mont—District Picnic 

 5/8/2021 at Post 53, Sanford—
6th District Constitutional Con-
vention 

All members are encouraged to 
attend these 6th District meetings. 
The District is considering making 
Zoom available for members who 
would like to attend the district 
meetings, but who still feel uncom-
fortable attending large gather-
ings. More information will be 
shared as it becomes available. 
 

The Department Fall Conference 
is on the schedule for 11//5-11/8 at 
the Renaissance Orlando at Sea 
World. However, no decision has 
been made yet as to whether it will 
be held in person or virtually. 
 

Stay safe and wear your mask! 
 

We hope that everyone has been 
staying healthy and safe during 
this pandemic. 
 

We had an outstanding speaker 
for our August meeting, Det. Re-
becca Hamilton from the Seminole 
Sheriff’s Office, who talked to us 
about Scent Preservation Kits, a 
project coordinated through the 
Elder Affairs Division of the SO.  
Everyone learned a lot about how 
these kits can assist law enforce-
ment when they need to search for 
someone who has wandered away 
from their home, whether it be an 
adult suffering from dementia or 
an autistic child. We are working 
to bring in speakers at least once 
per quarter to talk about programs 
available in our community that 
are of interest to our members. 
ALL Winter Park Legion family 
members are always invited to 
attend our meetings whenever we 
have speakers. If you have an 
idea for a possible speaker, 
please send that information to 
either Marge or Nell and we will 
work to get the speaker sched-
uled. With elections right around 
the corner, we could consider 
holding a virtual meet the candi-
dates night for some of our local 
races during our October meeting. 
Please email Nell or Marge with 
your thoughts. 
 

Our 2020-2021 Membership Drive 
has begun and we had a tremen-
dous response before the end of 
August. We currently have twelve 
paid members, including our Jun-
iors: 
 Sharon Brown 
 Aurora Colbert 
 Braelyn Colbert 
 Nell Colbert 
 Victoria Colbert 

 Christine Costello 
 Mary Doyle 
 Staci Klinger 
 Cheryl Knapp 
 JoAnne Russell 
 Debi Shannon 
 Madelda Thompson 
This puts us at 55% of our goal. 
Thank you to everyone who has 
already sent in their dues for 2021. 
If you haven’t sent in your dues for 
2021, please mail your check pay-
able to Auxiliary Unit 112 for $36 
to: 
Auxiliary Unit 112 
PO Box 2246 
Goldenrod, FL 32733-2246 
 

Or you can go on-line to the na-
tional Auxiliary website and log-in 
to pay your dues. We would like to 
reach 100% by the end of Sep-
tember if at all possible. 
 

As you read in the Commander’s 
Minute, the Post is planning to 
host a streamed 911 ceremony. 
Like the Memorial Day ceremony, 
it will be streamed on Facebook 
Live and also via Zoom. As more 
information becomes available, we 
will share it via email. 
 

Our Unit activities slowed over the 
summer months as we continue to 
deal with the pandemic. Once 
schools are open and things have 
settled down a bit, we’ll be looking 
at again supporting the food pan-
try at Eastbrook. We need to de-
termine whether it is more benefi-
cial for them to get general food 
items now or wait until the holi-
days to do the Thanksgiving spe-
cific food items as we have done 
over the last several years. 
 

The 6th District Auxiliary has pro-
vided us with some dates for 2020
-2021 as follows: 

Our Happenin’ Auxiliary—Nell Colbert 

Page 5 

As always, we welcome new Vet-
eran spouses who would like to 
actively support our military, our 
youth and our community 
through our community service 
projects. To become involved, 
please call Nell at 321.303.7445.  
 

Check out our Facebook page at: 
https://www.facebook.com/ALA112FL 
 

or our website at: 
www.AmLegionAux112FL.com 
to see what we’ve been doing. 



BRINGING THE LOST 
HOME PROJECT

SEMINOLE COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

HOW YOU CAN HELP RESPONDERS FIND THE LOST FAST AND BRING THEM HOME SAFE

WHAT ARE
SCENT PRESERVATION KITS® 
AND HOW DO THEY WORK?

     The Scent Preservation Kit® is used to collect and preserve a 
person’s unique scent ahead of time and gives responding K-9 Units 
a head start during the search by providing the trailing dogs with an 
uncontaminated scent article. Your scent is as identifiable as your 
fingerprint to a trained K-9 and can last up to 10 years in our kit.
     The preserved scent isn’t touched by other family members, pets, or 
responders. This means that K-9 Units do not have to go through the 
time-consuming dismissal process to determine who’s scent is actually 
on the article. They can begin searching immediately and with greater 
accuracy when every minute counts. 
     Everything you need to collect and securely store the scent of each 
family member is right in the box. Simply swipe the included gauze 
pad under the arms or around the neck area and store the pad in our 
specially-treated jar. Add the identification information to the label 
and seal the lid with the supplied tamper-proof tape. Store the scent 
in the privacy of your home in a place away from high temps or direct 
sunlight. If you ever need it, you’ll have the best possible location 
resource to present to emergency responders.

Learn More and Order Scent Preservation Kits® 
at TheScentKit.com

ALZHEIMER’S DISEASE AND WANDERING

     For people diagnosed with a memory disorder or family members 
caring for a loved one with Alzheimer’s Disease, the dangers of 
wandering and getting lost are a major concern. Studies have shown 
that 6 out of 10 people with Dementia will go missing. 
     Florida has the second highest incident of Alzheimer’s Disease in 
the nation – only behind California. There are over 520,000 individuals 
currently living with Alzheimer’s Disease in  Florida with that number 
projected to grow to more than 720,000 by 2025.
        

SCENT FACTS

     According to the Center for Disease Control (CDC), the prevalence of 
autism in U.S. children increased by 119.4 % from 2000 (1 in 150) to 2010 
(1 in 68). The American Pediatric Association states that almost 50% of 
these children will go missing at least once before the age of 17. 
     Preserving the scent of your children before a wandering event happens, 
can help responders find them fast and bring them home safely.    

•	 Your scent is like your fingerprint.
•	 You can never lose your scent, forget to wear it, or take it off.
•	 Scent doesn’t break or malfunction.
•	 Scent preservation does not require charging or batteries like 

a GPS tracker.
•	 Scent never loses its signal or goes out of range.
•	 A Scent Kit lasts up to 10 years.

In June 2019, Scent Evidence K9 partnered with Alzheimer’s Project to 
pass the Bringing the Lost Home Project bill in Florida to increase 
awareness and improve missing person response. The bill was passed 
into law by Florida Gov. Ron DeSantis and will serve residents and 
responders in Seminole, Sumter, and Bay Counties by providing Scent 
Kits, missing person awareness, specialized K-9 training  and missing 
person response training.
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network urgent care/retail locations, if it is in con-
junction with a clinical visit for care at one of the au-
thorized care centers, in-network community care 
providers, with a referral or authorization, 
or emergency departments, if the visit otherwise 
meets criteria for VA coverage of emergency care 
services. 
 

VA and the Elizabeth Dole Foundation teamed with 
CareLinx to provide more than 40,000 hours of non-
medical home care respite relief for over 1,600 fami-
ly caregivers of veterans in California, Florida, and 
Texas. Caregivers can apply for a qualified health 
care professional for 24 hours of free respite relief. 
CareLinx services include mobility, meals, house-
keeping, exercise, bathing, toileting, medication re-
minders, companionship, and transportation. 
 

Rx Refills During the Pandemic 
1  Online with MyHealtheVet  
2  The NEW Rx Refill Mobile App  
3  Call your local VA Pharmacy number on the pre-
scription label  
4  By mail: VA Refill Form 
 

VA Prepares to Welcome Back Volun-
teers: VA announced this week plans to gradually 
and safely reintroduce volunteers to its health care 
facilities. 
 

Federal employees and military retirees will 
have more insurance plans to choose from this 
year, as the Office of Personnel Management 
announced Aug. 11 that it has selected the Fed-
eral Employees Dental and Vision Program in-
surance carriers that will be available for cover-
age in 2021.  Those eligible for the FEDVIP 
program will be able to enroll, cancel or 
change their coverage during the 2021 open 
enrollment season, which lasts from Nov. 9 to 
Dec. 14 this year. 
 

The Defense POW/MIA Accounting Agency an-
nounced two new identifications and two new burial 
updates:  
Two - Marine Corps and Two - Army : Both from the 
Gilbert Islands.   

On Friday, officials from the Bureau of Labor 
Statistics said the unemployment rate among 
veterans fell to 7.9 percent last month, based on 
its monthly employment surveys. That figure 
translates into about 700,000 veterans looking 
for work.  In April, the first full month of the coro-
navirus pandemic in the United States, the num-
ber was 11.7 percent, the highest monthly rate 
recorded by the agency in at least the last 20 
years. 
 

At the beginning of April 2020, as concerns about 
COVID-19 infections increased and the President 
declared a national emergency, VA suspended its in
-person medical disability examinations for its com-
pensation and pension (C&P) programs. On May 
28, 2020, VA resumed in-person C&P exams in lo-
cations where it was safe to do so. VA has since 
expanded these in-person examinations to other 
locations based upon local COVID-19 risk assess-
ments. 
 

*If you require an in-person C&P exam and live in or 
near a resumed location, a VA contract medical 
exam provider will contact you.  
 

Expansion of Caregiver Program Planned for 
Fall: VA released its final rule on revising its regula-
tions for VA’s Program of Comprehensive Assis-
tance for Family Caregivers (PCAFC). According to 
the document, the expansion is set to begin Oct. 1, 
2020. Under this rule, PCAFC will be expanded in 
two phases. The first phase is for caregivers of vet-
erans injured on military duty before May 7, 1975. 
Veterans injured in service between 1975 and 2001 
will have to wait two more years. With this final reg-
ulation, PCAFC will be open to veterans with a ser-
vice-connected disability rating of 70% or higher. 
 

Veteran COVID-19 Viral Testing Guidance for 
Community Care: Veterans can receive COVID-19 
viral tests through VA health care facilities and com-
munity providers if they meet the criteria provided 
by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, 
and local public health department guidance. To be 
eligible for a community care provider, veterans 
must either be enrolled in VA health care or must be 
eligible for VA care. Veterans will not be charged a 
copayment for COVID-19 viral testing. Testing is 
available at community health care locations at in-



Why I Chose My Eagle Scout Project 
 

The flag represents many things to me like valor, honor, pride, perseverance and justice. So when I 
was deciding on an Eagle Scout Project, I liked the idea of doing something to honor the flag. Our 
Troop has had people drop off their old and worn flags for us to properly retire them and many peo-
ple do not know what to do with their unserviceable flags, so that’s how I decided on what I wanted 
to do for my Eagle Scout Project.  I do not think many other organizations appreciate the American 
Flag more than Veteran Organizations, so I talked to the American Legion and Veterans of Foreign 
Wars to see if they would be interested in receiving an American Flag drop box. I built three boxes, 
one for the AL Post 112 and two for the VFW (Posts 4287 and 10139.) The project will provide a 
needed service for people in the community to drop off flags that need to be retired properly. The 
section of the U.S. Code that governs the flag states that when a flag is no longer fit to be displayed, 
it should be destroyed in a dignified manner, prefera-
bly by burning.  
 

The drop boxes will be easily accessible so people 
can drop off their old flags that were once flown with 
pride, to be retired with dignity. 
 

Tim Crumbly 
ScoutsBSA Troop 613 

 

Hunter Campbell, another ScoutsBSA Troop 613 Eagle candidate, chose 
to honor the Four Chaplains who gave their lives helping to save sailors on  
the U.S.A.T Dorchester when the ship was hit by a torpedo just after mid-
night on February 2nd, 1943. Of the 902 servicemen, civilian workers and 
officers on board, 688 went to an unmarked grave. Today, the Chapel of 
the Four Chaplains serves the memory of these brave men and carries the 
message of interfaith cooperation and selfless service to every part of the 
country. Our Post first began holding Four Chaplain’s services on the first 
weekend in February more about ten years ago under the direction of for-
mer Vice Commander, Gerry Dress. The memorial created by Hunter and 

his team will be a permanent part of our future Four Chaplains ceremonies and serves to honor Ger-
ry’s dedication to the Four Chaplains. 

Eagle Scout Project Helps Our Post 
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Son’s of the of the Legion: Jim Carten 
I hope everyone is staying safe during these unusual and challenging times.  Make sure that when 
you have a few extra minutes, reach out and do a "Buddy Check" with your Legion friends and fami-
ly. A quick call to someone you haven't heard from in a while will surely brighten their day and help 
with that feeling of loneliness and isolation some of us have been experiencing during this crisis. 
 

Your SAL Squadron has been keeping a low profile lately; but, that doesn't mean there aren't ways 
we can help veterans.  Check out the 100 Miles for Hope campaign which will benefit  Legion Veter-
ans & Children's Foundation.  Between now and Veterans Day, all Legion Family members are 
asked to either  walk, run, cycle, or ride 100 miles.  Give or take, it works out to be about 30 minutes 
a day.  After the lockdown and quarantine, who doesn't want to get outside and get some fresh 
air.  It's a great way to exercise and help those who gave so much to defend our Freedom.  For 
more information or to sign up, check out http://www.legion.org/100miles 
 

We are anxious to start serving our breakfast again.  With the recent approval for opening social 
quarters again, we hope that we will see you at the Post very soon.  Stay tuned for the exact date of 
the Return of the SAL Pancake Breakfast! 
 

Until then, be safe!  For God and Country, 

Legionnaire of the Year 
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Thanks to the efforts of our Past Post Commanders, our current Commander, Jim Mid-
dlekauff, was recently recognized by the Department of Florida as its Legionnaire of the 
Year for 2020. This prestigious award would have been presented during the Depart-
ment Annual Convention; since the convention was cancelled this year, the award was 
presented by Past Post Commander Ted Costello in a brief ceremony at our Post 
home. Congratulations, Jim, and thank you for your years of hard work to make our 
Post what it is today! Please be sure to congratulate Jim the next time you see him. 
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Happy Birthday to YOU! 
 

 

Happy Birthday to YOU! 
Happy Birthday to you! 
Happy Birthday dear ____. 
Happy Birthday to YOU! 
 

SEPTEMBER OCTOBER 

 

Looking for USN, USMC and USCG  
honorably discharged veterans to join the 
Fleet Reserve Association.  You do not 
have to be retired, just a veteran.  Dues are 
$40.00 per year,  BUT Branch 117 will pay 
half your dues for the first year when you 
join.   We meet at the American Legion Post 
112 in Winter Park every 3rd Saturday of 
the month at 0930.   
Contact Steve Miglionico at 407-301-6256. 

1  Shakes, Harry S  

6  Fox, Ira T  

7  Mendez, Gary   

14  Hawley, John H  

17  Paulson, Neil G Sr 

18  Miglionico, Stephen J  

19  Benjamin, Judith   

21  Pollack, Robert A  

23  Russell, Joanne W  

25  Costello, ChrisƟne   

27  Carten, Finnley J  

28  LaPeter, Alfred  Jr 

28  Gomes, Manny W  

29  MarƟn, Pamela   

3  Saunders, Virginia   

8  Graham, George B  

9  Costello, Ted J  

11  Azurin, Cayden   

14  Hickman, Thomas   

19  Colbert, Ashton A  

21  Shannon, Deborah   

24  Colbert, Nell E  

27  Norton, Thomas J  

28  Coll, Nelson   
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321.303.7445— necolbert@usa.net   
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Please see our website for additional dates and more detailed info 
about each event. 

Sept  

1 SAL Meeting - 7 PM on ZOOM 
7 Labor Day 

8 Executive Board Meeting - 6 PM on ZOOM 

8 Post General Meeting - 7 PM on ZOOM 

11 September 11th Memorial - ZOOM and Facebook 
15 Auxiliary Unit Meeting - 7 PM on ZOOM 
  

  
Oct  

6 SAL Meeting 7 PM - ZOOM (& Post if open) 
12 Columbus Day 
13 Executive Board Meeting - 6 PM - ZOOM (& Post if open) 

13 General Meeting - 7 PM - ZOOM (& Post if open) 

20 Auxiliary Unit Meeting - 7 PM = ZOOM (& Post if open) 


